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To help ensure members have detailed information about in-network care options, all Optum 

Behavioral Health providers in Massachusetts are asked to review and update your Area of 

Expertise (AOE) designations in the provider directory by Jan. 31, 2024. 

 

Area of Expertise differs from specialty and clinical focus 

Members want transparency, choice and care based on their unique needs and preferences. 

The Optum Behavioral Health Area of Expertise indicator list identifies your unique experience, 

training and certifications with certain patients and treatment methods. 

 

How to update your information 
Simply log into the Provider Express secure portal: Providerexpress.com > Log-in (upper right 

corner) > My Practice Info > Clinician Information > Add New Attested AOE > Select the expertise.  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Keep your information up-to-date 

Network providers are required to verify and attest to the accuracy of your demographic data 

every 90 days, including your Area of Expertise indicators. This requirement is outlined in the 

National Network Manual, as required by the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2021.  

https://www.uhcprovider.com/content/dam/provider/docs/public/resources/other-resources/Area-of-Expertise-Indicators.pdf
https://public.providerexpress.com/content/ope-provexpr/us/en.html
https://public.providerexpress.com/content/dam/ope-provexpr/us/pdfs/clinResourcesMain/guidelines/netwManual/2023/Sept_!-Update.pdf

